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United Way’s 100th Anniversary Celebration

6:00 -7:00 Social Hour
 Beverage Samplings by: 
  Firefly Hollow, Bristol
  Hogan’s Cider Mill, Burlington
  Relic Brewing, Plainville

7:15 Welcome Remarks by Trish Tomlinson 
 2020-2022 United Way Board Chair

7:20 – 8:15 “Community Chest Dinner”

7:45 Silent Auction and Teacup Raffles Close*

8:30 Special Recognitions by Judi Ann Lausier
 United Way Resource Development Coordinator

 First 100 Years of History by Donna Osuch
 United Way President & CPO 

8:45 Video Presentation and Special Guest
 Randy Brochu
 Voice of the UCONN Huskies

9:00 Social Time to Reminisce and Share Memories 

*Winning raffle tickets will be posted in greenhouse

Centennial Premier Sponso�:
websterbank.com 

We are pleased to support the United Way of West Central CT,
Congratulations on 100 years of impacting the community.

Every day, you help make our community
a better place to live. We do our best to
support you, your organization and the
people you serve. We’re always proud to
help our neighbors.

Celebrating your tireless 
COMMITMENT  
TO OTHERS. 

Webster Bank, N.A. Member FDIC Webster Bank, the Webster Bank logo and the W symbol are
trademarks of Webster Financial Corporation and Registered in the U.S. Patent and Trademark Office.
© 2022 Webster Financial Corporation. All Rights Reserved.
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June 3,  2022

Dear Friends,

Thank you for attending United Way of West Central Connecticut’s 100th 
Anniversary Community Chest Dinner Celebration. We are very pleased to be 
sharing this special evening with you at the Farmington Gardens.
United Way began as the Community Chest in 1922, raising money from 
dedicated businesses, community leaders and residents for five nonprofit 
organizations. Those efforts, and the impact United Way has in the commu-
nity, has deepened and grown through today. United Way supports the health, 
education and financial stability of everyone in Bristol, Burlington, Plainville 
and Plymouth.

This evening is designed to honor all of you – our dedicated supporters who 
truly Live United by giving, advocating and volunteering. We also will high-
light the impact we have had on the lives of everyone in the communities we 
serve. Finally, we will showcase the farmers and businesses who have contrib-
uted to our Community Chest Dinner with local food and beverages.
We offer our special thanks to the planning committee and to all who ad-
vertised in our program book, donated goods and services or contributed in 
countless ways to the success of this evening. Your time and generosity are 
greatly appreciated.

Our mission is together we inspire and empower our community; creating 
long-lasting impact. We invite you to help us continue to inspire and empower 
our communities during the next 100 years.

Sincerely,

Donna Osuch	 Trish Tomlinson
President & CPO 	 Board Chair

Trish



	 Cindy Arthur	 Josh Krampitz
	 Torrington Savings Bank	 Lewis S. Mills H.S.

	 Jonathan Donovan, Esq.	 Laura LaMar
	 Law office of Vollano & Donovan	 Bristol Housing Authority

	 Diana Gonzalez	 LT. Robert Osbourne
	 CT Ears, LLC	 Bristol Police Department

	 Ed Henry	 Lindsey Rivers
	 Bristol Health 	 City of Bristol

Cindy Shi
Barnes Group, Inc.

United Way of West Central CT Board of Directors

Andrea Adams, Bristol Health

Cynthia Arthur, Torrington Savings Bank

Rachel Beckwith, Dynamic Mfg

Keith Bernier, Webster Bank

Jack Brooks, former United Way 
      Executive Director

Jonathan Donovan, The Law Offices 
      of Thompson, Vollono & Donovan

Jena Doolittle, Cigna

Cary Dupont, St. Paul Catholic 
      High School

Diana Gonzalez, CT EARS, LLC

Ed Henry, Bristol Health

Laura LaMar, Bristol Housing Authority

Judi Ann Lausier, United Way 
      of West Central Connecticut

Marty Milkovic, former United Way 
      Executive Director

Tom Mazzarella, Productions 
      for Change*

Nancy O’Donnell, Thomaston 
      Savings Bank*

Lt. Robert Osborne, City of Bristol 
      Police Department

Donna Osuch, United Way 
      of West Central Connecticut

Mike Preleski, Tracy Driscoll

Mike Rivers, Tracy Driscoll*

Cindy Shi, Barnes Group, Inc.

John Smith, Retired*

Trish Tomlinson, Thomaston 
      Savings Bank

David Van Allen, Webster Bank*

Susie Woerz, Plainville Community 
      Food Pantry

100th Anniversary Committee

*Former Chair of United Way Board of Directors

Board Chair: Trish Tomlinson
Thomaston Savings Bank

1st Vice Chair: Keith Bernier
Webster Bank

2nd Vice Chair: Rachel Beckwith
Beckwith Designs

Secretary: Jena Doolittle
Cigna HealthCare

Treasurer: Mike Preleski
Tracy Driscoll Insurance

Past Chair: Bryan Ricci
Ricci & Co.



RICCI & CO 
CPAs and Consultants LLC 
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Congratulations to all who  
LIVE UNITED! 

 

 
 

Bryan J. Ricci CPA CFP®      Bryan@RICCIandCO.com     860-582-3300 

Congratulations to all of tonight’s award recipients 

BRYAN J. RICCI, CPA, CFP® 
 

171 Central Street ∙∙  Bristol, Connecticut  06010 
www.AbacusFinancialAdvisors.com 

 
Phone: (860)582-3300  ∙∙   Fax: (860) 585-6612 
Email: bryan@AbacusFinancialAdvisors.com 
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Celebrating a Century of Care
Your health is everything. And for 100 years, Bristol Hospital has had the honor 

of serving you and your family when you need us most.

As we reflect on the last century, Bristol Hospital has seen incredible changes 
brought on by the expanding needs of our Bristol community. And though our 
mission has evolved, the goal remains the same: to provide compassionate and 

innovative care for Bristol and beyond. 

Be a part of the centennial celebration — discover our prestigious history, hear 
stories from our community, and share how Bristol Hospital has impacted your life.

To learn more about Bristol Hospital’s impact 
over the last 100 years, please visit: 
bristolhealth.org/100years

Years

1921-2021

Celebrating a Century of Care

I spent almost all of my working 
career being the chief pathologist 
at Bristol Hospital. It was a privilege 
and an enormous amount of 
professional fun.

   -   Dr. Leslie Kish 
Retired Bristol Health Chief Pathologist

“



At Cigna, everything we do is driven by a simple mission: to 
improve the health, well-being and peace of mind of those 
we serve. That means investing in important efforts that help 
individuals get healthier and help communities get stronger.

That’s why we’re proud to support the incredible impact of

#CignaGivesForward

HELPING 
COMMUNITIES 
THRIVE

A better world starts here. 

All Cigna products and services are provided exclusively by or through operating subsidiaries of Cigna Corporation. The Cigna name, logo, 
and other Cigna marks are owned by Cigna Intellectual Property, Inc.  959802  12/21     © 2021 Cigna.

United Way of West Central Connecticut.
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Housing Authority of the City of Bristol
164 Jerome Avenue, Bristol, CT 06010

TEL: (860) 582-6313 | FAX: (860) 585-6033
www.bristolhousing.org

CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER
Mitzy Rowe

 

BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS
Rickey Bouffard, Chair | Brian S. Suchinski, Vice-Chair

Greg Klimek | Ada O. Avilés | Bibi Hafford

Bristol Housing Authority
is Pleased to Join the Celebration of

Teacher Appreciation 24 

Father's Day Game 19

Little League Baseball 25

Fire & Police Night 23

Opening Night 9
Hometown Heroes 10 

Pride Night 14 
Alzheimer's Awareness 15

Community Night 17
Little League Softball 18

Multiple Sclerosis Awareness 29
Historic 

Muzzy Field, 
Bristol CT 

�

@bristol_blues

2022
 HOME GAME

SCHEDULE



Telephone:  (860) 583-3489

Construction Company

EDWARD D’AMATO, SR.  |  EDWARD D’AMATO, JR.
THOMAS D’AMATO













This booklet is donated by Garrett Printing & Graphics Inc.

855.344.1874 | ThomastonSB.com

Member FDIC

Thomaston Savings Bank
is Proud to Support 
the United Way of 

West Central Connecticut.
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Congratulations to the United Way of West Central CT  
on 100 Years of Serving Our Communities.

 BRISTOL | BURLINGTON | FALLS VILLAGE | GOSHEN | NEW HARTFORD | TORRINGTON

(860) 496-2152
TorringtonSavings.Bank



Thank You 
for caring for our community for 100 years!
The City of Bristol is a proud supporter of the 
United Way of West Central Connecticut.

www.bristolct.gov | bristolallheart.com

Centennial Donors

Jack & Barbara Brook

We’re Proud to Support the 
United Way of West Central CT! 

 
 (860) 582-8161   www.dumontagency.com 
985 Farmington Ave. Bristol, CT  06010 

 

 
www.tracy-driscoll.com 



Dessert Sponsors

Attorney Mark Ziogas

City True Value Hardware

Computer Development Systems

People’s United Bank/an M & T Division

Stephen’s Auto Mall Center

Thank you to our auction and raffle angels 
for their generous donations. Please support these 

local merchants and partners of the 
United Way of West Central CT.

Abacus Financial Advisors

Bristol Health Employees Activity Council

Chabot Hospitality Group

Emily’s Catering, Bristol

First and Last Tavern

Interstate Aviation

J. Timothy’s Tavern, Plainville

Keith Bernier, Incoming Board Chair

Mike and Diane Rivers

The Palace Theater, Waterbury

The United Way Board of Directors

Total Wines, West Hartford

TPC River Highlands Golf Club, Cromwell

Trish Tomlinson, Board Chair



Centennial Friends of United Way
of West Central Connecticut

Bauer, Inc	 First Bristol Federal Credit Union         	

Bristol Child Development Center	 Gene Prentiss & Company, P.C.	 	

Briar Rose Networks, Victoria Biondi	 Main Street Community Foundation	

Center for Aesthetics & Wellness	 Rotary Club of Terryville	 	

Bristol Blues Baseball	 Serenity Family Therapy Center, LLC                                  

Central CT. Chambers of Commerce	 St. Paul Catholic High School                                                

EdAdvance	 Wheeler Clinic

Bakery on Maple, Bristol

Bolo Bakery, Plainville

Big Y, Plainville

Café Real, Bristol

Disheveled Diva, Hartford

Family Roots Produce, Burlington

Firefly Hollow, Bristol

Green Acres Farm

Harvest Bakery, Bristol

Hogan’s Cider Mill, Burlington

Mangiafico’s Pastry Shop, Plainville

Mozzicato Bakery, Plainville

Northeast Produce, Plainville

Relic Brewery, Plainville

Twin Pine Farms, Plymouth

Thank you to our local farmers
and partners that contributed

to tonight’s dinner.

Please support these extraordinary local merchants.



United Way of West Central CT Has Impacted our Community 
 
➢ Worked with Foodshare to bring Farmers’ to Families fresh food boxes to 

the community between June 2020 and October 2022. 
• 35,505 food boxes containing nearly 1,107,900 pounds of food. 
• Approximate value of food for the community is $1,455,480. 
• There have been approximately 437 volunteers involved in the 

project, totaling 1,311 community hours. 
 

➢ Distributed close to 700 backpacks annually to local schools and agencies to 
prepare students for their first day of school, including clothing and 
supplies. 
 

➢ Honored the Senior Centers of Bristol, Burlington and Plainville for their 
outstanding work with our elder population during the pandemic. They 
pivoted into health centers and helped schedule appointments and opened 
their buildings for COVID-19 vaccinations. 
 

➢ Together with United Way Connecticut, established a COVID-19 Response 
Fund in April 2020, granting $200 credit cards for family necessities. 
 

➢ Continue to promote and educate the community about early childhood 
programs, like Appetite for Reading and Book Buddies. 
 

➢ VITA (Volunteer Income Tax Assistance) Program included: 
• 7 trained volunteer preparers for 352 total volunteer hours 
• Preparation of 420 tax returns 
• Average tax refund $2,058.46 
• Total return dollars $692,129 
• Average yearly income of clients $26,629 
• Money saved by using free VITA tax prep services $105,000 




